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Following the devastating flood in Iowa, Valero Renewables—Albert City and 
Hartley—quickly mobilized resources to support its employees and the community's 
recovery efforts. Valero Renewables provided crucial relief and hope to families in 
need, demonstrating Valero’s caring culture at a time when support is needed the 
most.

Valero's relief efforts were extensive, including distributing thousands of water cases 
and assembling cleaning kits for families in Everly, Hartley, Spencer, Rock Valley, 
Sioux Rapids, Sutherland, and May City. They also provided meals for City of Hartley 
employees and distributed snacks and water to hundreds of relief workers in other 
areas. In addition to community support, Valero assisted employees in cleaning up 
their flood-damaged homes, demonstrating their commitment to helping all those 
affected.

Looking ahead, Valero is committed to continuing to provide support that will help 
Iowa families with their long-term recovery and rebuilding. 


